Attendance

There are no penalties for missed rehearsals at EDC, but we do

encourage dancers to strive for perfect attendance. Our curriculum
is planned on a weekly basis and moves up as we evaluate how our
dancers are evolving. Our instructors will always help in any way
we can to better our dancers, but if a dancer feels they will benefit
from a private lesson those can be scheduled. We strongly advise
those who miss 4 or more rehearsals for any one class to take
advantage of our private lessons as we can help with technique
and/or showcase choreography.

*Once we return from our Memorial Day Holiday, all practices are mandatory as
our Showcase is soon to follow.



